CORRIGENDUM

KARACHI METROPOLITAN CORPORATION
TRANSPORT & COMMUNICATION DEPARTMENT

Request For Proposals (RFP)

For construction of Underground Car
Parking at Bagh-e-Ibn-e-Qasim, Clifton, Karachi

Reference to the advertisement published in Local Press including Daily Aman, Kainat,
Business Recorder on 22.01.2014 and Dawn dated 23.01.2014 and corrigendum in Daily
Aman, Kainat, Daily Express & Dawn on 14.02.2014 pertaining to Request for Proposal
(RFP). The deadline for submission of RFP has been extended, which was previously no later
than 02:30 p.m on 25.02.2014,

REVISED DATE
Last date for submission of RFP at 02:30 p.mon 18.03.2014

Karachi Metropolitan Corporation (KMC) invites proposals for Construction, Operation,
Management and Maintenance of three level Basement/U nderground Car Parking at a portion
(5.0 Acres approx.) of Bagh-e-Ibn-e-Qasim, off Shahrah-e-Firdausi, Clifton, Karachi having
2,000 and above Car Parking capacity along with restoration of the Park at its original
condition.

Proposals are invited for this Public Welfare Project on Public-Private-Partnership basis. Only
Companies, Consortiums / Joint Ventures of Companies with considerable experience in
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construction and management of similar projects, with sound financial standing shall be
considered for the project.

Interested Local / Foreign Companies or Consortia / JVs may purchase the Request for
Proposals (RFPs) for the project from the office of the undersigned located at 8" Floor, Civic
Centre, Gulshan-e-Iqbal, Karachi between 09:00 a.m. to 05:00 p.m. up to 17" March, 2014 on
payment of Rs. 3,000/= through Pay Order in favor of Transport & Communication
Department, KMC from any scheduled bank.

Request for Proposals (RFPs) must reach not later than 2:30 p.m. on 18" March, 2014 which

shall be opened on the same day at 3:00 p-m. in the presence of the bidders who wish to be
present.

The Karachi Metropolitan Corporation reserves the right to reject any or all offers prior to

acceptance of proposal, subject to the relevant provision of Sindh Public Procurement Rules-
2010.

This RFP in also available at SPPRA and KMC’s Web Site.

OB

Senior Director
Transport & Communication Department
Karachi Metropolitan Corporation
Karachi
Phone No. 021-99230655
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